
Bloomer Rod & Gun Inc. 

 
 

*The next meeting will be May 11th at 7:00 pm* 

 
 

• Thank you to everyone who supported our Pork Steak Feed. We sold out our 300 tickets 
and everything went very smoothly.  

• Coming very soon we will have new Rod and Gun clothing available at the clubhouse. 
Stay tuned for more details and how and when you can purchase these new items. 

• Thank you to everyone who shot indoor archery this year. We did have a few less 
teams, but everything went very well. 

• Our 3-D shoot and Antler scoring event went very well. We had 162 shooters for the 3-D 
shoot which was the most he had in quite some time. The antler scoring event was yet 
again a huge success. We put 12 animals in the Wisconsin Buck and Bear book, 11 
bucks into the Pope and Young, and 1 into Boone and Crockett.  

 
 
 

• The summer outdoor archery range is set up and ready for use.  
• If you would like to help us out for the annual Ditch Cleanup, please meet at the 

clubhouse at 5pm on April 21. 

 
 

****** Remember to take someone along hunting or fishing****** 

 


